
Black River Game Club            
P.O. Box 158 – Grafton, OH 44044

Newsletter - Wiz Moore – wrm@brgcohio.com   (330) 416-5436
Web Site – www.brgcohio.com   Facebook – Black River Game Club 

In keeping with established 
guidelines for the response to the 
Covid-19 Virus, All Black River Game
Club meetings and activities are 
cancelled till further notice.

We have also been asked to 
inform everyone that the Litchfield 
Fire Depeatment's annual spring 
Pancake Breakfast has been cancelled.

Hunter Education Course
The Ohio Division of Wlidlife has 

cancelled all Hunter Education courses 
through the end of April.
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